
City of Fort Worth, Texas

Mayor and Council Communication
DATE:  01/30/24                                                           M&C FILE NUMBER:  M&C 24-0093

LOG NAME:  202024 CONCRETE RESTORATION CONTRACT 1 REJECT BIDS

SUBJECT

(CD 2 and CD 5) Reject All Responses to Invitation to Bid for the 2024 Concrete Restoration Contract 1 Project

RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that the City Council reject all responses to the invitation to bid for the 2024 Concrete Restoration Contract 1 project (City
Project No. 105046).

DISCUSSION:

This Mayor and Council Communication (M&C) is to reject all bids received for the 2024 Concrete Restoration Contract 1 project (City Project No.
105046).

This project was advertised for bid on November 2, 2023, and November 9, 2023, in the Fort Worth Star-Telegram. On November 30, 2023, the
following bids were received:

Bidders Amount

Grod Construction, LLC $4,924,745.00

The Fain Group, Inc. $5,563,790.00

After evaluation of the bids submitted, it was determined that the bidders’ prices for certain components of the scope of work significantly exceed
staff's estimates. In light of staff's commitment to responsible allocation of resources, staff recommends rejection of these bids. Staff intends to
modify the scope of the project, and advertise at a later date.

This project is located in COUNCIL DISTRICTS 2 and 5.

A Form 1295 is not required because: This M&C does not request approval of a contract with a business entity.

FISCAL INFORMATION / CERTIFICATION:

The Director of Finance certifies that approval of this recommendation will have no material effect on City funds.

Submitted for City Manager's Office by:  William Johnson  5806

   

Originating Business Unit Head: Lauren Prieur  6035

   

Additional Information Contact: Monty Hall  8662

   


